
The May 11, 2023 Board of Recreation meeting was called to order by President 
Mickey Pascucci at 8:00pm. 
Present 
President M. Pascucci          
Vice President D. Palazzo 
D. Alvino 
D. Coiro 
G. DiPasquale                     
T. Mele 
N. Ricca 
M. Monteyne 
S. Reynoso 
Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
George DiPasquale made a motion to accept the previous minutes and Donna 
Alvino seconded it.   
Council Liaison  
President Mickey Pascucci welcomed Councilman Sanders Reynoso to the 
Board of Recreation as our Council Liaison.  Councilman Reynoso stated that he 
is honored to be part of the Board and looks forward to all of us working together. 
Citizens to be Heard 
None   
Correspondence 
Mark Monteyne stated he has received calls regarding the Boulevard Hero 
Banners for our veterans and questions regarding pool and camp.  
Financial 
Current balance $8,495.00 
Personnel 
Mark Monteyne stated that he is in the process of hiring Camp Counselors and 
lifeguards for the pool.  He would like everyone who works at the pool regardless 
if they are hired as a lifeguard or not, to be lifeguard certified if possible.   
Pool 
The DPW has done a great job starting to get the pool ready for this season.  A 
huge thank you goes out to them.  The pool will open on June 19th.   
Field and Grounds 
The fence has been getting destroyed by softball throws on Lincoln 90 by outside 
teams. An adult soccer team from a local business is playing on Kennedy Field 
on Wednesdays.   
Permits 
PAL has asked for a floating permit to use as needed for Lincoln II. Mickey 
Pascucci sent an email denying the request.    
Old Business 
Car Show-great success, approximately 100 cars took part, food vendors and 
Brogan Cadilac sponsored the event.  The event started later because of rain. 
Totowa Day-entertainment has been scheduled, vendors who participate will be 
required to pay a fee of $250 if they are a business selling items, and the 
itinerary will be posted of the events. The Light Drone Show will take place at 



8:30pm or possibly later based on darkness. Nancy Ricca suggested having a 
historical display set up of pictures from the town to honor the 125th anniversary.  
Mark Monteyne will inquire at the library.    
New Business  
Mets Trip-will be held on August 26, 2023- registration is opened 
Yankees Trip-will be held on September 9, 2023-registration is opened 
PAL 
Elections were held and the same slate were voted in. 
Report from the Director 
Quote from Mark Monteyne- “The sun is alone too, but it still shines!” 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Donna Alvino and seconded by Dan Palazzo at 
8:35pm. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, June 8, 2023 at 7:30pm at the 
library.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Debbie Barone 

Debbie Barone 
Secretary, Board of Recreation  
 
 
 


